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If we can also get a specific outline for outreach to these specific communities included in a future
presentation:

unhoused 
publically funded affordable housing projects
folks receiving housing support dollars/ vouchers
residents of transitional housing and congregate shelters,
previously incarcerated individuals and individuals transitioning out of the criminal justice
system
transitional age foster youth
CARE/FERA/Medical baseline communities

Beyond these groups, the following are important to see specifically, though we are more likely to
have these groups included than the previous demographic groups

parents with youth in childcare or schools without school bus systems
highschool students
college students and other youth populations who regularly experience housing instability
seniors

Thanks for your work on this! We are working on the BAFA Housing Bond, it is a ton of work!
--
“Not everything that is faced can be changed, but nothing can be changed until it is faced.” ~ James
Baldwin
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